
Feedback Highlights
Thank you for taking the time to join us at our project open house held on September 9, 2021. Below is a 
high‑level summary of what we heard. Where possible, we will incorporate your input into our project planning.

What We Heard

Concerns about 
safety of 

residents and to 
the community 

as a whole 

Interest around 
alternate access 

routes to 
project area

Concerns about 
traffic congestion 

in the area in 
combination with 

current train delays 
and additional 

truck traffic 

Interest in how 
the integrity of 

the roadway 
and dyke will 
be maintained

Questions about 
how traffic will 
be controlled 

and managed in 
the area

Comments about 
the delivery of 

communication materials 
and project updates

Questions about 
vibration impacts 

to homes how 
and noise will be 

mitigated

Questions about 
odour and 

construction of the 
new Pump Station

Questions around 
access and impacts 
to the Hammond 

Dog Park
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